
Executive Director’s recommendation to purchase a 2024 Ford 

Explorer to be used by the Track Inspector position in the 

Transportation Department.

Executive Director’s recommendation to enter into a contract with 

RapidSOS to provide enhanced caller information services to 

Nebraska PSAPs

June 4, 2024

10:00 AM
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